
  

       

  

  

          
           

            
          

         
        

          
       

            
            
         

              
   

           
             

         
          

          

          
          

     

         
      

       



           
        

  
        

         

      

   

Dr. Williams asked for a vote to change the 2021-2022 Calendars A & B by adding the 
additional day. The vote was 23 yes and one abstention. 

Dr. Williams thanked the Taskforce members for their commitment and wished them a 
happy holiday season. The next meeting is to be after Winter Break. 

Meeting was adjourned at 5:02 P.M. 

Minutes submitted by Gia Jones. 


